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Y10 
Your child has now started their GCSE courses and will be completing non-examined 
assessments/coursework and PPE exams all under strict exam regulations. These can be found on 
the school website https://www.jcq.org.uk/exams-office/information-for-candidates-documents/ 
and you are urged to familiarise your child and yourself with them. 
 
Y11  
Your child will be taking formal public exams, as well as PPEs, submitting coursework and non-
examined assessments/coursework after Christmas and we are asking that you draw their attention 
to the regulations here, in particular ensuring all work is their own https://www.jcq.org.uk/exams-
office/information-for-candidates-documents/  
 
 
If you have any question please email the exam office exams@hampsteadschool.org.uk  
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